DATE: August 1, 2025

TO; Mark Jenson, Superintendent and Board of Education
FROM: Anne Skjold, Food Service Director and Jason Kuehn, Director of Finance and Operations
SUBIJECT: Proposal Awards — Concessions, Laker Shop & MState Cafe Beverages 2025-2028

Proposals for Concessions, Laker Shop & MState Cafe Beverage were received and reviewed.
Administration recommends the following for award:

Two proposals were received and evaluated. We are recommending awarding to Viking
Coca-Cola. The contract may be renewed upon mutual agreement for up to two 1-year
renewals after the original contract, Prices for a renewal contract may be adjusted up to the
maximum percentage is based on the Consumer Price Index (CPI) — Food Away from Home,
Midwest Region (U.S. Bureau of Labor Statistics).

Recommend approval.

cc: Rob Nielson
Matthew Jensen




